Mohammed Ahmed

From: Amy Lambert

Sent: 28 August 2021 21:37
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Application 2021/2911/p

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

To whom it may concern

I would like to object to this planning permission application. Allowing this change of use and the development of a
garden outbuilding in the conservation area will clearly have a detrimental impact and will set a precedent that
could enable further damage to the area.

Best

Amy

Sent from my iPhone



